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30th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Gaurdian,  
 
I am delighted to let you know that Sports Day 2023 will be taking place on Thursday 6th July. 
This is an event which we really look forward to as a PE Department, but also as a whole School. 
 
Students will be required to attend school in their John Ferneley PE kits. Please can you ensure 
that the students come to school prepared for the weather e.g. sun hats, sun cream, drinks and 
enough food for the School day. There will be an ice cream van on the school premises, please 
bring money if your child wishes to purchase anything. 
 
Students will not be following their usual timetable and will be on the field for the majority of the 
school day.  
 
Tutors are working with their tutees to ensure that every student is taking part in some capacity. 
 
If you have any further questions in relation to Sports Day, please do not hesitate to get in contact: 
Asimpson1@johnferneley.org    
 
As a PE department we are really looking forward to the day and we hope that the students have 
a wonderful day too. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Miss Simpson 
(Head of PE) 
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